
Have your 

say  

Rosliston Parish Council would like to hear 

your views on 2 important features in the 

village:  

1) The Rec and the play equipment on it  

  

2) The Parish Councils proposal for  

development on Strawberry Lane playing 

field.  

  

The parish council are shortly to take over 

the management of both areas from South 

Derbyshire District Council. So this is an 

opportunity for you to tell us whether you 

agree with our proposals or have other 

ideas.  

  

Why not come along and tell us. We will be 

at the Function Room of the Bulls Head on 

Monday 13th February between 6pm and 

8pm to share our ideas with you.  

  


